Mobile Area Water & Sewer System (MAWSS)
News Advisory

February 24, 2018
Contact: Barbara Shaw, Public Affairs Mgr., 694-3113 or bshaw@mawss.com
Sanitary Sewer Overflow

6721 Hitching Post Ct. (Rear) (Revision)
Mobile Area Water & Sewer System (MAWSS) responded to a sanitary sewer overflow on February 23, located in the woods near 6721 Hitching Post Ct (rear).  Approximately 51,450 gallons of wastewater overflowed into Milkhouse Creek as a result of a break on the main line.   MAWSS crews have set up a bypass to keep the line in service until repairs on the pipe are completed.  
